
January lb, 1912 

Archivist of the United hates N 

Letter to Judge Gesell from Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Assistant General Counsel LR 

Enclosed are copies of a letter to Judge Gesell that we received 

from Mr. Weisberg, relating in part to the "Regulations for 

Reference Service on Warren Commission Items of Evidence" of which 

we sent you copies with my memorandum dated January 12, 19"r2. As 

the carbon copy we received from Mr. Weisberg was almost illegible, 

we prepared a typed copy for easier reading. 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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